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LETTER NO. L-26-04 
 
 
 

SIXTH FLOOR, 900 HOWE STREET, BOX 250 
VANCOUVER, B.C.  CANADA  V6Z 2N3 

TELEPHONE:  (604)  660-4700 
BC TOLL FREE:  1-800-663-1385 

FACSIMILE:  (604)  660-1102 

 

BCH/2004-06RR/Hrg Hours May 20 L-26-04 

 Log No. 6057 
VIA FACSIMILE / E-MAIL 
 April 22, 2004 
 
 
 
Mr. Richard Stout 
Chief Regulatory Officer 
British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority 
17th Floor, 333 Dunsmuir Street 
Vancouver, B.C.   V6B 5R3 
Facsimile:  604-623-4407 

Mr. Cameron Lusztig 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
British Columbia Transmission Corporation 
Suite 1100, Four Bentall Centre 
1055 Dunsmuir Street 
PO Box 49260 
Vancouver, BC   V7X 1V5 
Facsimile:  604-699-7537 

 
Dear Mr. Stout and Mr. Lusztig: 
 

Re:  British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority 
Project No. 3698360 – Order No. G-84-03 

2004/05 and 2005/06 Revenue Requirements Application 
and 

British Columbia Transmission Corporation 
Application for Deferral Accounts 

 

By letter dated April 15, 2004 BC Hydro requested alternate hearing hours for May 20, 2004 of 8:15 a.m. to 

10:00 a.m. and 12:30 p.m. to 4:30 p.m. to accommodate the availability of its opening panel.  The Commission 

Panel accepts the request and the hearing hours for May 20, 2004 will be adjusted accordingly. 

 

 Yours truly, 
 
  
 Original signed by: 
 
  Constance M. Smith 
 for: Robert J. Pellatt 
 
cc: Registered Intervenors 
 


